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3 The South Marysburgh
Recreation Board and
St. Philip’s Anglican
Church invite you to
the annual

Milford Tree Lighting

Join your friends and neighbours on
Saturday, Dec. 13th at 6:30 p.m.
at the Milford Post Office

Christmas Carols Hot Cider
Tree Decorating Candy canes
for the kids Hot Chocolate

and Cookies. ..and a visit from
Santa and a movie!

The countdown to the lighting of the
60" tree will be followed by
children hanging decorations.

At 7:00 p.m. St. Philip's Church
welcomes everyone for hot
chocolate, cookies and a screening of
The Best Christmas Pageant Ever

(approximately 45 minutes)

(Donations for the Food Bank will be
gratefully accepted at the Tree Lighting.)

New Management for Milford
Town Hall and Mount Tabor

On October 22, 2014, County Council passed a by-
law approving the formation of a seven-member
volunteer Management Committee to manage the
day-to-day operations of the Milford Town Hall and
Mount Tabor. This will be a two year trial project.

The Management Committee will be a sub-
committee of the South Marysburgh Recreation
Board, formerly the South Marysburgh Recreation
Committee. It is comprised of members of the
Marysburgh Mummers, the Recreation Board and
two members from the community. Our councillor
is an ex-officio member.

The County will still own the buildings and be
responsible for the heat, hydro, telephone and in-
surance as well as the structural maintenance of the
buildings.

The Management Committee will be respon-
sible for bookings, setting the rental rates, cleaning
and general upkeep of the premises.

The official take-over date is still to be decid-
ed but it will probably be the first of January.

Watch for more information in the January
issue of The South Marysburgh Mirror.

The South Marysburgh
Recreation Board
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You are cordially invited to
attend the 8th Annual
New Years Levee

Thursday, Januaryl 2015
The Mll.ford Town Uall
From 2:00 p.m. to 4.00 pm.

Please drop in and start the New Year
with friends and neighbours old and new.




